
N  O  T  I  C  E 
 
 

ALL PORT USERS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT – 
 

(1) DUE TO IMPLEMENTATION OF GST FOR 
RECOVERY OF PERMIT CHARGE, THE SYSTEM HAS 
TO BE CHANGED AND SO NO PERMIT SHALL BE 
ISSUED FROM 20.00 HRS ON 30.06.2017 TO 23.59 
HRS ON 30.06.2017. 

 

(2) FROM MIDNIGHT OF 30.06.2017 GST @18% WILL 
BE CHARGED ON EACH PERMIT. 

 

(3) ALSO PERMIT CHARGE WILL NOT BE PRINTED ON 
ANY PERMIT, BUT INVOICE WILL BE ISSUED 
LATER. ALL CONCERNED ARE REQUESTED TO 
RETAIN THEIR PERMIT ISSUED AFTER MIDNIGHT 
OF 30.06.2017 FOR CLAIMING INVOICE AS AND 
WHEN AVAILABLE. SEPARATE NOTICE WILL BE 
DISPLAYED ON THIS LATER. 

 

ALL CONCERNED ARE REQUESTED TO TAKE NOTE OF 
THIS UNAVOIDABLE SITUATION AND COOPERATE. 
 
DATED : 30.06.2017       BY ORDER 
 

TRAFFIC MANAGER 
KOLKATA PORT TRUST 


